Music Congratulations

Congratulations to Navya B who has been accepted into St Catherine’s College Choir and to
Andrew B who has been accepted as a probationer to Jesus College Choir. Both St
Catherine’s and Jesus College choirs sing regular services as well as enjoying a busy concert
schedule. In addition, both choirs undertake regular international tours. Choristers receive
remuneration for their singing in the form of bursaries and grants. | am delighted to see
that singing at St Faith’s is kindling an interest in singing beyond our gates. It is fantastic to
see that we have an increasing number of talented musical pupils capable of performing
with the very best choirs in the country. | know that the Jesus choristers are looking
forward to recording in the spring with the Britten Sinfonia, one of the world’s most
celebrated orchestras, and touring Canada in the summer.
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